February 17, 2010

Shane Bickford

Douglas County PUD

1151 Valley Mall Parkway
East Wenatchee, WA 98802

Dear Mr. Bickford,

On behalf of the members of the Lake Chelan Sportsman’s Association | would like to thank you
for your leadership and support of the Lake Chelan Triploid Chinook Program. Our club members have
been following and assisting in the program for some time and we are very pleased to see it succeeding.
We appreciate your efforts in supporting the Washington State Department of Fish and Wildlife as they
work towards meeting their goals and for supporting a program that means so much to our community.
For the past 34 years the Lake Chelan Sportsman’s Association has had the mission of protecting and
enhancing the fish and wildlife habitat of the Lake Chelan Valley. We love seeing the success of a
program that shares our goals and values and that helps preserve our fish and wildlife populations for
future generations.

Thank you for understanding the value of this program that is a great economic, environmental and
recreational asset for our community.

President

Lake Chelan Sportsman’s Association
PO Box 1266

Chelan, WA 98816
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